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Summer Term 2013 
OUR NEW SCHOOL WEBSITE - http://www.st-peters-school.org.uk/ 

Keep up to date follow us on twitter @BudleighStP 
 

 
Summer Term 2013  
Thursday 4th July Whole School Photograph 11am 
Friday 5th July KS1 Potted Sports at Exmouth Tennis Centre 
Saturday 6th July SPSA Summer Fayre 12-3pm 
Monday 8th July Year 6 Exe Estuary Visit 
Thursday 11th July French Day  
Thursday 11th July Messy Church 
Thursday 11th July Year 6 Outdoor Adventure Day - Exmouth 
Thursday 11th July School/Nursery Open Evening 4-6pm 
Friday 12th July Year 5 Outdoor Adventure Day - Exmouth 
Sunday 14th July Family Service at St. Peter’s Church at 10am 
Monday 15th July Nursery Family Fun Day to Exmouth Fun Park 10.00am to 2.00pm 
Wednesday 17th July KS2 to church - Rehearsal 
Wednesday 17th July Concert at 7pm – St Peter’s Church 
Friday 19th July SPSA Bake Sale at 3.15pm 
Saturday 20th July Church Summer Fayre - Choir and Musicians 
Monday 22nd July FSU leavers’ party 3.15pm to 4.15pm 
Tuesday 23rd July Leavers’ Service at St. Peter’s Church 10am 

Leavers’ Barbecue pm 
Wednesday 24th July Last day of Summer Term 
Monday 9th September Start of Autumn Term 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
This Saturday 6th July the SPSA will be holding the annual summer fayre starting at 
12.00am and ending at 3.00pm. We look forward to your support. I am informed that 
the sunshine will be out on that day and it will be a great event for all the family. The 
SPSA at their last meeting has already agreed to fund the following - £1000 to the 

Collective Worship 
Anyone can make a 
difference 
  



Foundation Stage to buy some much needed large equipment, £500 to purchase books 
for our topic work, £400 towards a theatre company coming to school next term and 
£130 towards the cost of licences for the ICT program ......... 
 
Preparations are in hand for the organisation of the school for next September and I 
am pleased to share them with you by the end of the week. 
 
At the end of the week we shall say good-bye to some of our trainee teachers and I 
should like to thank them for their hard work and to wish them well in their careers. 
Mr McKee from Exeter University leaves today and Miss Steenson, Mr Shore and Miss 
Wood from Plymouth University leave on Friday. 
 
Headteacher awards for June 
 
This is to be the last time that the list will be published in the newsletter. This has 
been a contentious issue for some parents and after discussing it at Parent Forum last 
night I have made the decision not to publish the names from next month. 
 

Headteacher awards - June 2013 
 
Improvement   High Attainment Citizenship and 

conduct 
Reception 
Max Jasper 2nd Creative Home-
learning 
Sophie Voysey 1st Letters and 
sounds 
Lauren Barnham - Tetlow 1st 
Maths challenge 
Rihanna Shaw 1st Sounds and 
letters 
Roxy Billings 1st  Home-learning 
Grace Horne  1st DT modelling 

 
Ryan Bogolowski-McGagh 2nd 
Letters and sounds 
Poppy Wilkinson 2nd Writing 
Megan Wood 1st Writing 
Benjamin Smith 4th Maths Challenge 
Elliot Morgan 3rd Writing 
Max Jasper 3rd Writing 

 

Year 1 
Oliver Pickles 1st  Oracy 
Brooklyn Richards 5th writing 
Hannah Ralph 5th Science 
Leah Van de Bunte 5th 
instruction writing 
Olivia Brennan 3rd Instruction 
writing 

 
Thomas Pepperell 4th Home Learning 
- Maths 
Imogen Hitchcock 5th writing 
Geno White 4th writing 
Beau Franks 1st Writing 
Maybel Gillingham 7 Calculations 
 

 

Year 2 
Ella Lee 6th Health Education 
Tassy Mitchell  7thy Calculation 
Georgia Curtis 6th Calculation 

 
Ned Mills 8th Health Education 
Jamie Eley 11th Graph work 
Ella Lee 7th Passport project 

 
Cerys Morgan 5th 
Gareth Procter 6th 



Jessica Gray 1st Writing Miles Dobel 7th Geography project 
Ella  Lee 8th RE 
Peter Covell 5th RE 
Cerys Morgan 6th RE 
Poppy Vaughan 5th RE 

Year 3 
Maddie Kamester 4th Art 
Lucas Birkett 5th Art 
Maria Hooton 4th Calculation 
Baxter Williams 6th Home-
learning 
Chloe Annan 6th Home-learning 

 
Lily Barnsley 1st Art 
Chloe Annan 5th Letter writing 
Maddie Kamester 5th Maths 
Challenge 
Grace Gillingham 9th Maths 
Challenge 
Jade Mitchell 5th Home-learning  
Anthony Van De Bunte 4th Playscript 
Alex James 10th Playscript 

 

Year4 
Olivia Moore 1st - Additional 
Home-learning in Science 
Isaac Barry 4th Multiplication 
calculations 
Brandon Leach 6th Fractions 

 
Reuben Smith 3rd Writing 
Poppy Taylor 4th writing 
Isla McIntosh 7th writing 

 

Year 5 
William Perry-Hake 4th 
Percentages 
Isobel Babbage 8th Percentages 
William White 9th Percentages 
Jon Dobel 7th Percentages 
Tiegan Gibbins 6th Mathematics 
Harry Yolland 5th Writing 

 
Annabelle Moger-Taylor 10th 
Percentages 
Ffion Morgan 15th Percentages 
Bechan Wills - Dixon 10th 
Percentages 
Ieuan Brockway 11th Home-learning 
Thomas Hewett 9th Home-learning 
Liberty Barry 9th Home-learning 
 

 
Ffion Morgan 14th  

Year 6 
Bethany Page 6th Art 
Emily Rose 12th Art 
Emilia Smith 9th Art 
Lisa England 10th Art 

 
Charlie Levi  8th Mathematics 
Emily Rose 11th Mathematics 
Harry Phillips 5th Mathematics 

 

 
Star of the week 
Date Name Class 
7th June 2013 Jack Lamour Reception - Mrs Jenkins 
14th June 2013 Jack Richards Y1/R - Mrs Stubbs & Mrs 

Cawthera 
21st June 2013 Geno White Y 1/2 Miss Hume 
28th June 2013 Frankie Bell Y2 Mrs Harrison & Mrs Moore 
 
 
 
 
 



St Peter's Writing Showcase!! 
 
http://stpeterswritingshowcase.primaryblogger.co.uk/  
 
Here you can read and comment on writing from our children. Just read the welcome 
page for instructions. All comments are subject to moderation before they appear on 
the site. If your child is showcased they will bring home some 'business cards' which 
can be shared with family and friends so they can visit and comment on their writing. 
Each week in the newsletter we will list the names of the children featured in 
the Writing showcase. Writing is chosen where children have made a real effort to 
produce their best writing and we aim to show a wide range of writing genres from each 
year group. There are also folders of specific writing projects - check out our 80 word 
stories from World book day by Y3 and Y5 in the 80 word stories folder. 
 
The writing showcase is also available via our school website http://www.st-peters-
school.org.uk/ and clicking on children zone. Writing showcase is the fourth tab along. 
Also tweeted from @BudleighStP. 
 
Showcased this week are the following children: 
Y5: Rory Craib, Liam Whiteman, Ieuan Brockway, Bechan Wills-Dixon, Tom Real 
Y3: Leo Gray 
Y2: Finlay Cotton, Georgia Curtis, Leo Wood 
 
Twitter 
The last few weeks have been very busy and communication from us to you is a key 
priority. As well as weekly newsletters, event letters, notice boards, phone messages 
and the school texting service, we also have a twitter account. This allows us to post 
out (tweet) news in real time as it happens to all followers. So far we have 226 
followers - about 50 of whom are parents of the school. The have reported that it has 
been very useful - recent examples include when the coach was late from Escot and the 
cancellation of Youth Club. I also tweet photos of school events. 
 
Parents can also use it to tweet us questions for clarity and engage in dialogue or 
request further information. I also use it to re - tweet articles and resources of 
interest to parents of primary age children and anything of local interest. 
 
The website is www.twitter.co.uk and our handle is @BudleighStP (find it in searches as 
St Peter's Primary). Alternatively, the twitter feed appears live on the school website 
if you would prefer to just check it daily.  
 
I was overheard as saying that I would do a dance in the playground if we got more 
than 300 followers.....  #twitterdance..... 
Mr Perkins 
 
 



Whole school Photograph 
We have booked to have a whole school photograph to be taken tomorrow to celebrate 
our centenary year. Please can you make sure that children have their green 
jumpers/cardigans in school. 
 

 
French Day – Thursday 11th July 
We are having a whole school French Day on Thursday 11th July. Children can come 
dressed up in a French theme or red white and blue. There will be a French breakfast 
and lunch. 
French Day 
Bonjour! There will be a French themed breakfast bar on the morning of the 11thJuly 
open from 8.30am. We will be selling croissants, crepes and hot chocolate for 40p each 
and any money raised will be spent on French resources for the school. Mademoiselle 
Fox will be there, please come and say hello!  
 
 
 
 
Lunch Bunch Cafe Lunch Numbers week commencing 24th June 

 Mon Tue Wed Thurs Fri Average 
Actual 76 104 99 *54 *110 89 
Target 

 
 

100 100 
 
 

100 100  
Year 4 out on 

school trip 

100  
Year 4 out on 

school trip  

100 
 

 
A menu change from Friday - we will be replacing the salmon fish cakes for a new 
bread crumbed fish fillet. This is marine -  stewardship approved and a healthy 
alternative to the fish cake. 
 

 
Wimbledon special this Thursday Hot Dogs with Potato wedges and mixed vegetables 
followed by a delicious strawberry ice cream sundae! 
 

 
 
 
 

 



Lunch Bunch Café - Le Menu Special - Thursday July11th 

 

                        
Crepe avec jambon et fromage / Savoury pancake with ham and cheese 

avec / with 

Petit pois et pommes de terres / Peas and Potato wedges 

Dessert  

Un gateau Fraise / A Strawberry Cake 

SPSA News 
 
Raffle Tickets For Sale 
You should have received the raffle tickets this week in the book bags.  The raffle will 
be taking place at the Summer Fete on Saturday 6th July.  We have some really lovely 
prizes to be won this year ( a few to mention - family tickets for a cruise with Stuart 
Line Cruises, days out at Escot, Pecorama and a Sunday Carvery at Britannia Inn.  We 
also have individual day passes for Pennywell Farm, Powderham Castle and others.  MOT 
at Knowle Garage and Dining at Michelin recommended Jack in the Green Inn, 
Rockbeare).  Tickets are only £1 per strip, so it is worth a go! Please make sure your 
tickets are sent back by Thursday 4th July if you want to take part. Thank you. 
 
Toy/Book and Plant Donations wanted 
Kate will be on the stage on Thursday and Friday to collect toy or plant donations.  Any 
contributions will be greatly received.   
 
Calling all Cake Makers 
We are also looking to sell any yummy cakes that you can bring in to school on Friday 
after school on the stage or Saturday morning and drop them off at the school in order 
for us to sell them on at the summer fete.  Thank you!! 
 
 
 
 
 

Best wishes         
 
Mr Malcolm Elliott          
Headteacher      



 
Community News 
 

Parents & carers... 
 

Songs, Talk and Rhyme Time 
At St Peter’s School Nursery Class 

 
Friday 5th July  9.15-10.00 am 

 
Friday 12th July  9.15-10.00 am 

 
If you also have younger siblings feel free to bring them too. 

 

Exmouth Light & Heavy Orchestras 
Full Symphonic Line-Up! 
CONCERT OF LIGHT MUSIC 
Friday 15th July 7.30pm 
Exmouth Community College 
Main Hall in Green Close 
Tickets £6.00 from Best Books, 
The Parade, Exmouth 
 01395 27288 
 

www.exmouthlighhtorchestra.co.uk 

 


